Attention Parents of 8th Graders!

The OPHS PTO is looking to fill several open positions for the 2024-2025 school year. We really need your help! Please consider sitting on a committee or chairing an event. See something interesting but don't want to do it alone? Grab a friend and chair it together! Questions regarding position description or to nominate yourself, please contact Jen Domzalski, Nominating Chair at imdomzalski@hotmail.com Thank you!

Open PTO Positions for the 2024-25 School Year:

Two-Year Term:

President

Vice President

Treasurer

Secretary

Nominating Chair

Newsletter Editor

STAP-Comm Rep - (1) open position

BET Rep - (1) open position

ILC Rep - (2) open positions

Freshman Orientation Chair - Parent of an incoming freshman

Staff Appreciation Lunch Chair

Fall Homecoming Refreshments Chair

Winter Homecoming Refreshments Chair

National Honor Society Induction Reception Chair

Society of Science Scholars Reception Chair

Senior Class Assistants (2) open positions - One year term

Post Prom Chair - One year term

Thank you in advance! Any amount of help is greatly appreciated!

